
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT
September 9, 2024

Relief from Appendix 4C Quarterly Reporting

SiteMinder Limited (ASX:SDR) advises it has received confirmation from the ASX that it has
completed its obligations under Listing Rules 4.7B and 4.7C. The ASX has exercised its discretion
to lift the requirement for SiteMinder to lodge Appendix 4C quarterly reports.

SiteMinder will continue to engage with shareholders to ensure they are regularly informed of its
activities and performance.

SiteMinder’s next periodic report under Chapter 4 of the Listing Rules will be its half-year report
(Appendix 4D) which will be released prior to 28 February 2025.

This ASX announcement was approved by SiteMinder’s Company Secretary.

-ENDS-

About SiteMinder
SiteMinder Limited (ASX:SDR) is the name behind SiteMinder, the only software platform that
unlocks the full revenue potential of hotels, and Little Hotelier, an all-in-one hotel management
software that makes the lives of small accommodation providers easier. The global company is
headquartered in Sydney with offices in Bangalore, Bangkok, Barcelona, Berlin, Dallas, Galway,
London and Manila. Through its technology and the largest partner ecosystem in the global hotel
industry, SiteMinder generates more than 120 million reservations worth over A$75 billion in
revenue for its hotel customers each year. For more information, visit siteminder.com.

Investor information
Paul Wong
investor.relations@siteminder.com

Media enquiries
Maria Cricchiola
media@siteminder.com
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